
 

 

Alberta Health Services 

Declares that a 
BOIL WATER ADVISORY  

IS IN EFFECT FOR: 

The Town of Peace River – South Section 
(10601 to 11117 on 103 Street and 10301 to 10365 on 110 avenue) 

 

Issued on October 14, 2023 at 12:06pm 

Bring your water to a rolling boil for at least one minute prior to using it for domestic purposes, 

including drinking, making infant formula and juices, brushing teeth, washing raw foods and 

making ice. 

This Advisory is being issued as a precautionary measure until the safety of the water can be 

assured. 

Water should be boiled until further notice. 

 

 

If you have questions about this posted notice, or wish to report 

suspicious behaviour, you can contact AHS Environmental Public 

Health at 1-833-476-4743, or scan the QR code to submit a 

request online at ahs.ca/eph.     

You can view the entire Order online at 

https://www.ahs.ca/eph/page3150.aspx. 

https://ahs.ca/eph
https://www.ahs.ca/eph/page3150.aspx

